
 

             Homeville Elementary PTA 
March 6, 2025 | Meeting called to order by Katie Surmick at 7:01 pm 

In Attendance 

PTA Board – Katie Surmick, Jess Parsons, Andrea Matthews, Deanna Wolkiewicz  

Other’s: see attached 

Approval of Minutes 

Attendees were given a few minutes to read the minutes from the February meeting. 

Motions to approve minutes: 1st – Patty McGee, 2nd – Jeanine Headley 

Budget/Treasurer Report  

Financial report was presented by Andrea Matthews. Current Balance: $29,691.82 

Motion to approve Financial Report 1st – Sam Moyle, 2nd – Liz Sheehan 

New Business 

We made a profit of $1,354 from candy grams.  We received $421 from donations and the PTA gave out 61 
candy grams. 

Jeanine is working on a t-shirt design for the 3rd grade field day. 

We are taking nominations for PTA Board positions at the next meeting on April 15th and voting will happen 
at the May 14th PTA meeting. 

A nominating committee will be needed if more than 1 person is nominated for the same position. 

• Ballots will be needed and then the ballots will need to be counted 
• Sam Moyle, Patty McGee, and Ashley Radziwon agreed to serve on this committee 

Looking into options for another assembly.  All assemblies available through the SEED program are booked 
up for the rest of the school year. 

We will need volunteers for Fun Day (May 23rd). 

• 2 bounce houses on hold, but they are up $400 from last year 
• Doing the foam again and we need ideas for crafts 

Another Bar Bingo is scheduled for April 13th and tickets are $30.  If we do not sell enough tickets by early 
April Bingo will be cancelled. 

• Tickets will be sold at STEM Night 

STEM Night is scheduled for Thursday, March 20th.  There will be 11 stations and we will need volunteers. 

Pulled names for field trip chaperones.  

 

Motion to adjourn the meeting was at 7:32 pm.     Next Meeting – April 15th at 7:00 pm 
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